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 Terara Times 

Positive Behaviour for     
Success 

 This week’s value is            

Using Equipment Correctly 

Congratulations to last week’s 

winners:  

Chelsea & Lucy B 

Student Teachers 

3/4 were sad to say goodbye to 
Miss Cooper on Friday as she 
successfully completed her 5 
week teaching practicum with 
us. Congratulations must go to 
Miss Cooper for a wonderful 
prac!  

As strong advocates for Public 
Education, staff at Terara 
School see the importance in 
supporting the next generation 
of teachers. Today we welcome 
Miss Cherese Morthorpe to our 
school as she completes a 4 
week placement in the 5/6 
room. Our children always      
benefit from being taught by   
different adults and I know 
they’ll enjoy their time with Miss 
Morthorpe.  

 

Kindergarten Orientation 

It was lovely to have our 2014 
kindergarten children join us for 
their first orientation session last 
Tuesday. Thank you to the         
parents who provided a          
delicious morning tea and to 
those who helped pack up and 
set up for the information       
session.  

Next year’s kindergarten         
students will be visiting us again 
tomorrow between 9:30am and 
11:00am. Parents can bring 
their paperwork to the office    
during this time.   
 
 

Literacy Legends 

On Thursday our Literacy     
Legends students will be          
visiting the University of        
Wollongong, Shoalhaven     
Campus for their end of year 
celebration.  

There is no charge to parents 
but please ensure notes are 
returned by Wednesday. As 
always students are expected 
to be in full school uniform,   
including black shoes, with 
grey socks for boys and white 
socks for girls. 

 

Director Visits 

Our new Relieving Director, 
Mrs Mary-Lou Barclay visited 
our school last week and was 
delighted to hear of the many 
fantastic programs and          
opportunities our school offers. 

Thank you to our school staff 
who continue to offer a wide 
range of experiences for our 
students! 

 

P&C Meeting 

There will be a P&C meeting 
tomorrow night at 7pm in the 
5/6 room. Come along! 
 
Have a great week, 
Rod White 
Principal 
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Week 6, Term 4 

Monday 11thNovember 
 

This Week: 

Tuesday 

 Kinder Orientation Session #2   

 1/2 library 

          Afternoon Sport 

Wednesday  

 Ice Cream Day 

Thursday 

 Scripture    

  K/1 library 

 Literacy Legends to University 

Friday 

 5/6 library 

 Tuckshop  

Next Monday 18th November 

 Tuckshop 

 3/4 library 

Upcoming Events: 

Nowra High Orientation: Tues 19th Nov 



Ice Cream Day 

This Wednesday Year 6 will be 
holding an Ice Cream Day to 
raise money for the Year 6 gift 
to the school.  

Students can purchase ice 
cream in a cup with a choice of 
toppings for $2.  

 

R2D2 Update 

Our recycled robot scarecrow 
will be auctioned this Saturday 
at 10 o’clock at the St Georges      
Basin Masonic Gardens. 

All money will go to the 
Shoalhaven Hospital Cancer 
Care Unit.  

Maybe this robot will look great 
in your garden! 

 

Money 

We have noticed that some 
students have been bringing 
money to school each day. 
Other than tuckshop on       
Mondays and Fridays and the 
occasional special day such a 
this Wednesday’s ice-cream 
day there is no need for      
students to carry cash with 
them.  

We also respectfully request 
that students do not bring 
fundraising chocolates to 
school.  While we understand 
the importance of fundraising 
for local charities and sporting 
clubs, this is best conducted 
outside of school. 

 

Absences 

Please ensure that a note is 
provided explaining the reason 
for your child’s absence if they 
have been away from school. 

Voluntary Contributions 

If you are intending to pay this 
Voluntary Contributions this 
year, they will need to be     
finalized by November 30th 
as it marks the end of our 
school financial year.  

If you are unsure of how 
much you owe, please see 
Ruth.  
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Headlice 

Unfortunately we have had      
reports of head lice. Please 
check your child’s hair regularly 
and treat if evidence of eggs or 
lice are found.   

 

Lost Property 

A reminder to check the lost 
property basket if your child is 
missing any clothing items!  

P & C Patter 

Hello everyone, 

This Tuesday night is our last P&C meeting for the year but it’s 
still not too late to join in the fun. 

The P&C is a fantastic way to stay involved in the life of the 
school. So if you have been thinking about this all year and        
haven’t made the step, why not pop in tomorrow night? We will 
even supply the Timtams. 

Cindy Fitzpatrick  

P&C Secretary 
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